
Antoinette, here is a letter from United Soccer Coaches – formerly NSCAA.

Greg Turcotte
816-985-8284
Director of Client Relations and Convention Services
HMX Live
Harvest Productions
Gturcotte@harvestkc.com

From: Geoff VanDeusen <gvandeusen@unitedsoccercoaches.org>
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 at 3:20 PM
To: "Marilyn.Sanders@kcmo.org" <Marilyn.Sanders@kcmo.org>
Cc: "Clerk@KCMO.org" <Clerk@KCMO.org>
Subject: In support of Green Wave Technology 

Hello,

Green Wave Technology has been able to support every need for our city wide convention, that brings over 
14,000 people and an 18 million dollar economic impact to our beautiful city.   Mark and his staff have been 
incredibly helpful and made our event feel like it is not just another event in the building.  They take the time 
to understand our event and provide solutions that are very cost effective to our nonprofit’s bottom line. 

United Soccer Coaches is a local association that host events in Philadelphia, Baltimore, Chicago, and Anaheim 
and the Green Wave staff is by far the most helpful, cost effective, and friendliest company we work with for 
internet and electrical.  In addition, I have had ZERO complaints from our exhibitors about the service and the 
transparency provided by Green Wave.  Exhibitors are the life blood of any association Convention and we 
strive to constantly make the exhibitors happy. This is one of the reasons why we choose to bring our event 
to KC.

Green Wave Technology has my highest recommendation for the in-house technology provider in the KC 
Convention Center.  

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss Green Wave further.

Geoff
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